
 

 

 

          13th February 2020 

 

Coronavirus Precautions 

 

SuperCamps acknowledge the Coronavirus epidemic and please be assured that we are continuing to 

monitor the situation very closely in order to give the greatest protection, and reassurance, to all our 

parents, children and staff. Safeguarding your children and the wider community is our highest 

priority. Although the risk to individuals in the UK is considered to be low, in light of the developing 

situation, SuperCamps have decided to implement further measures for all our camps which we hope 

you will appreciate and understand in the current circumstances. 

 

These measures are as follows: 

 

• We will continue to follow stringent hygiene practices on camp and would encourage you to 

ensure your child/children are aware of the basic principles of the “catch it, bin it, kill it” 

campaign. 

• In the event of a child showing any signs of Coronavirus we will contact NHS for advice 

• We respectively ask you to inform us by contacting info@supercamps.co.uk or calling 01235 

467300, if you, your children, or close relatives living with you has recently returned from 

travelling to any of the following countries – China, Thailand, Japan, Republic of Korea, Hong 

Kong, Taiwan, Singapore, Malaysia or Macau; so we can review whether it is appropriate for 

your child to attend camp, based on the latest information available. 

• If any child has been in close proximity with people who have been to any of these same 

countries recently, please also let us know by contacting info@supercamps.co.uk or calling 

01235 467300 please also let us know so we may take this into consideration 

 

We hope that you will understand the need for these increased measures. For information, please 

also note that we are not accepting any children on camp without these measures being 

communicated to the parents/guardian of that child. We appreciate our February camp is only a week 

but we will implement further measures at short notice if deemed necessary by Public Health England 

and the NHS. 

 

If you have any further concerns or questions, please do not hesitate to contact us, and thank you for 

your cooperation. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

SuperCamps Management Team 

 

 


